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HB 5037 

Board of Tax Practitioners – Fee Bill 
 

HB 5037 is the fee bill for the Board of Tax Practitioners. It modifies fees for Licensed Tax 

Preparer (or LTP) and Licensed Tax Consultant (or LTC) examinations. Under the new fee 

structure LTPs and LTCs both pay a $60 Exam Application Fee for review of their 

credentials by the Board. Once approved to take a licensing exam by the Board, the 

applicant pays an Exam Proctoring Fee directly to the test proctoring company; this fee 

will be $50 for LTPs and $85 for LTCs. Revenues that fund Board operations are 

anticipated to decrease by $3,750 per biennium under this new fee structure.  

 

The General Government Subcommittee recommends HB 5037 be reported out do pass. 
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